

Circular

Circular No: - BBPSMN/2024/45 Date: 17-08-2024

Subject: Administration of De-Worming Tablet

Dear Parent

This is to bring to your kind notice that we have received a circular from the CBSE & Directorate of Education, all the schools are requested to administer tablets to the students, as an initiative to deworming children and is **totally safe** for them.

The school will be organizing a medical camp in the school on 21st September, 2024 (Saturday) from 9:00 am to 01:00 pm for children of age 1 to 19 years.

Interested parent can visit school on above mentioned date and time along with your ward. A single dose in the form of the tablet would be given to the students by the qualified medical staff of UPHC.

Since the medicine cannot be given on an empty stomach, you are requested to kindly ensure that **your ward eats something before coming to school**.

Thanks and Regards

Rekha Budakoti Headmistress (Primary) Akanksha Sehgal Setia Vice Principal Harsh Kumar Principal